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Littlestown Police Department

April Water/Sewer bills have been sent
Due: May 15th

Water/Sewer bill notifications are designed to send reminders for the following

• When your bill is ready (provides attachment of bill)
• When your bill is near due date – halfway point (only if you haven’t paid yet)
• When your bill is due (only if you haven’t paid yet)
❖ You may sign into your account and mute these notifications at anytime. 
❖ Every user regardless if they receive paper bills or are paperless will receive these 

notifications if they have ever viewed or paid their bill via our online portal.  
Click Here for portal

If you selected to enroll in paperless, you will not receive any paper bills in the mail. 

Pay over phone
866-365-0403

Pay by text
Click Here

https://littlestown.authoritypay.com/
https://littlestown.authoritypay.com/
http://www.littlestownborough.org/
https://savvycitizenapp.com/citizen
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